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21 April 2020 

Our Reference: IR-01-120-5926 

Felix Lee 
fyi-request-12312-ca86ff2f@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Dear Mr Lee 

I am writing to you in response to your email sent to New Zealand Police on 25 
February 2020 which was made pursuant to the Official Information Act 1982 and 
specifically requested:  

The 'Police Manual' chapter titled 'Alcohol - controlled purchase 
operations'?  

In response to your request I have attached the Police Manual chapter on 
Controlled Purchase Operations 

You have the right, under section 28 (3) of the Official Information Act 1982 to 
ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with the way I 
have responded to your request. 

Yours sincerely 

Eric Tibbott 
National Manager  
National Prevention Centre 


